KBR gets $35M contract despite electrocutions
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Defense contractor KBR Inc., which is under criminal investigation in the electrocution deaths of
at least two U.S. soldiers in Iraq, has been awarded a $35 million contract by the Pentagon to
build an electrical distribution center and other projects there.

The announcement of the new KBR contract comes just months after the Pentagon, in strongly
worded correspondence obtained by The Associated Press, rejected the company's explanation

of serious mistakes in Iraq and its proposed improvements.
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